
 

 

Our first week of term 2 has flown by with lots of super learning 
for the Rubies. 

In English we have enjoyed sharing our new book Flooded by Mario Ilustrajo. The book 
has inspired our sentence writing as we have been writing about ways the animals could resolve the 
flood – we all had lots of brilliant, creative ideas for this! In Maths we have been learning to count in 
10s up to 100 and back again. We have also been using tens and ones to show the place value of the 
digits in 2digit numbers. We have started History this term where we are finding out about Brunel, 
the children are realising already that he has lots of links to Bristol. We had a go at making some of 
his designs including mini versions of his famous hat! 

Maths – tens of ones of 2digit numbers; History – Brunel  

Key dates:  

Class trip to Bristol aquarium – Friday 29th November  
KS1 Christmas performance – Tuesday 10th December @ 9.30am; Thursday 12th December 
@ 2.30pm 
Ruby pirate day and journal share – Monday 16th December @ 2.45pm 
KS1 Christmas party (pm) – Tuesday 17th December  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home 
learning) 

In English we will be writing instructions to 
stay safe in water  
 
In Maths we will learning to name 2d and 3d 
shapes. 
 
Next week is Anti-bullying week where we will 
have a workshop on the theme ‘Choose 
Respect’ 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning set each Friday 


